According to the 2004 Journal Citation Report (JCR), the SCl impact factor of AJA was 1.096 and ranked the third among
the five international andrological journals, which shows a steady increase over the 2002 impact factor (0.827) and 2003
(1.064),

Many thanks to the dedication and hard work of the Editorial Board, peer reviewers and authors!
AJA will try and make more progress!

2APFA warmly welcome your attendance!

The Second Asia-Pacific Forum on Andrology (2APFA) will be held in Shanghai, 26-30 October 20086, following the First
Asia-Pacific Forum on Andrology in 2002.

First announcement of this forum has been released, and registration and abstracts are accepted now!

We warmly welcome your attendances and please help us to spread this news around you! Thank you in advance for
your supports!

For detailed information, please visit http:/fwww.conference.ac.cn/APFA.htm. You may also contact the Forum
Secretariat at apfa@sibs.ac.cn for help.

AJA online submission of manuscripts is laun

After the testing period, AJA is proud to announce the launch of its web-based submission and review system, Scholar
One Manuscript Central on Aug 1, 2005.

We recommend all authors to submit any new manuscripts via this system at http://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/aja
To ensure more effective peer review, we invite all experts who are willing to assist AJA in reviewing
manuscripts to register in this system and give us more individualized research information.

For detailed submission and registration instruction, please consult the Manuscript Central Online User Guide at
http:/fmc.manuscriptcentral.com/aja. You may also contact the Editorial Office at aja@sibs.ac.cn for help.

AJA will change from quarterly to bi-monthly in 2006, and we look forward to more
contributions and support from you!




